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Discussion and possible action regarding an agreement between the Oklahoma County Public Building
Authority and Patrick Glenn to provide appraisal services necessary for the parcels at 301 N Harvey Ave. not to
exceed two thousand seven hundred fifty dollars ($2750.00) for the SERVICES on the project. Requested by
Stacey Trumbo, PE, County Engineer, and has been approved as to form and legality by Gretchen Crawford,
Assistant District Attorney.
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